From: Andy Newkirk

To: Andy Newkirk

Subject: FW: Over development in Goleta
Date: Friday, July 21, 2023 10:51:03 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Jim Nuttall <nuttalljimmy@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 10:01 PM

To: Mary Chang <mchang@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Over development in Goleta

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am disgusted at the rampant over development in Goleta, why are all of you just accepting these mandates from the
state?? Other cities have the backbone to say no! Find your spine or at least tell me who in the state “machine”
should we contact with our grievance?? You ask for all the residents to cut back on water usage and then give it
away to development, I’m sickened by the lack of courage of our elected representatives, looking forward to the
next election cycle, don’t get too comfortable.

James Nuttall

Sent from my iPhone
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